
Jul 21, 2015

Al Ain University Staff Exchange Eid Greetings

Al Ain University of Science and Technology in Abu Dhabi and in Al Ain organized a greeting
ceremony for the staff on the occasion of Eid al-Fitr with the presence of the University
Chancellor, Dr. Noor Al Deen Atatreh.



The greeting ceremony comes to exchange congratulations and blessings to increase
coherence and solidarity among the university staff in a fraternal atmosphere that reflects the
depth and affection among the staff, calling on Allah to bless us and the Islamic ummah in
Yemen with delights.
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